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	          Executive Board 2021-22
	Become a Member
If you are not a member of the Coventry Historical Society, please consider joining!
Single Membership $15.00
Family Membership $25.00
Send name, address and contact information using one of the methods listed above. Telephone and email would be appreciated.
Questions, comments and corrections on this issue or suggestions for future issues can be sent to joycewix@gmail.com  

	President
	Jim Murphy
	860-742-3054
president@ctcoventryhistoricalsociety.org
	

	Vice President
	John Holmy
	
	

	Secretary
	Dan Gorka
	401-265-1085
	

	Treasurer
	Joyce Wicks    
	860-707-6305
	

	Archivist
	Susan Way    
	860-712-4278
susanrway@gmail.com
	

	Members at Large
	Rachel Dawkins
Bill Jobbagy
Jill LaChance
Carol North
Jim Wicks
	860-874-2346 Maintenance
	

	NOTE: Covid schedule changes are in effect until further notice.
Executive Board Meetings are held on the second Thursday of every month, 7pm at the Strong Porter house. All are welcome.
The Brick School is generally open on the 1st & 3rd Sundays from 1-4pm May-early Oct
The Strong Porter Museum is open Sundays  from 11am - 3pm June - October. 
Archives are available for viewing on Saturdays 10am - 1pm or by appointment by calling 860-712-4278.
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